
 

OCSA Newsletters – History and Editors 
 
OCSA Newsletters commenced in 1956 and published until approximately 1982.  The All-Ohio teams 
were published in many of these newsletters as well as Player Scoring Leaders and Goalkeeping Leaders 
Lists.  Archived copies of the entire set could not be located.  Copies of the 1961-63 issues are held by 
Ken MacDonald of Akron while the 1964-78 years were uncovered from personal files of Mickey 
Cochrane of Bowling Green.  Copies of the 1979-80 years were located in the Kent Library Archives.  
 
OCSA Newsletter Editor from 1956 through 1960: 
 
 Walt Ersing 
 Men’s Soccer Head Coach 

Ohio State University 
Columbus, OH 
 

OCSA Newsletter Editor from 1961 through first three issues of 1962: 
 
Bruce Schwartz 
Asst. News Editor 
Akron University 
Akron, OH 

 
OCSA Newsletter Editor from 10/9/62 through 1969: 
 
 Ken MacDonald 
 Student Asst. News Editor 

Akron University 
 Akron, OH 
 
 (330) 699-5272 
 E-mail:  kmacdon@uakron.edu  
 
OCSA Newsletter Editor for 1970 and 1971: 
 
 Steve Hasel 

Denison University 
 Granville, OH 
 
OCSA Newsletter Editor for 1972: 
 
 Larry McLeary 

Wright State University 
 Dayton, OH  



 
OCSA Newsletter Editor for 1973 through 1978: 
 

Robert L. “Bob” Singer  
 
Cleveland State in 1973 
Case Western in 1974 
Cleveland State in 1975 and 1976 
No school affiliation while in Cleveland, OH in 1977 
No school affiliation while in Columbus, OH in 1978  

  
OCSA Newsletter Editor from 1979 through 1982: 

 
 Jay Martin 

Ohio Wesleyan University 
 Delaware, OH 
 


